POSTER CONTEST
by: Ray Beilke, District Supervisor

The Douglas Soil and Water Conservation District in cooperation with
the Minnesota Associa£ion of Soil and Water Conservation District sponsored
its annual poster contest for all 6th graders. The purpose is to help
young people consider the importance of soil and water conservation to
plants, to animals, to people and to our whole environment. We extend

our appreciation to the teachers who took the time to make this contest

a part of their curriculum.
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ris : OUTSTANDING FARMER
! by: Julian Loken, District Supervisor

The 1975 "Conservation Farmer' in

Douglas County was Mr. and Mrs. Harlon

Froemming of Garfield. Mr. Froemming"-
- operates a 540 acre farm, became a
cooperator in 1964 and has many conser-
-vation practices on his farm., He was
‘honored at our State Convention in
Marshall where he met winning farmers

from the other counties in Minneéota.
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